
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Class Parents Meeting and McMillian Big Coffee/Tea Afternoon 
There will be class parent meetings in the w/c 18th when you are invited to come in 
and find out in more detail what the forthcoming year holds for your child. This year 
we are incorporating these meetings with our McMillan Big Coffee/tea afternoon so 

please put the date in your diary so that you can come in for a cup of coffee and slice 
of cake, meet the staff and hear all about the Autumn term in your child’s class as 

well as meeting other parents and doing your bit for McMillan.  

 
All meetings will start at 3.10pm. If the meeting extends beyond 3.30 class teachers 
of the other classes will supervise siblings until you collect them from the front play-

ground. 

 Ruby Class – Monday 18th September 

 Emerald – Tuesday 19th September 

 Sapphire – Wednesday 20th September 

 Diamond – Thursday 21st September 

8th September 2017 

Welcoming our New SENDCO 
My name is Mrs Clare Bedford and I have just returned from maternity leave. I have been 
working at Sidbury C of E Primary School as the schools SENDCO and I am really pleased to 

have joined the team at St David's taking on the role here too. My working day at St David's is 
every Thursday and will be available every morning and afternoon on the playground or an 

appointment can be made to meet with me via the office. I am really looking forward to 
getting to know the families and children at St David's and working in partnership to support where I can. 

 

 
Individual Tempest School 

Photo’s 

Wednesday  

20th September 

 

Class Parent Meetings/

McMillan Big Coffee/Tea 

Afternoon 

Ruby Class—Monday 18th 

Sept@ 3.10pm 

Emerald Class—Tuesday 19th 

Sept @ 3.10pm 

Sapphire Class—Wednesday 

20th Sept@ 3.10pm 

Diamond Class—Thursday 

21st Sept@ 3.10pm 

 

 

 
Last day of half term 

Wednesday  

18th October 

Non-Pupil Day 

Thursday 19th October 

Non-Pupil Day 

Friday 20th October 

Half term holidays 

Monday 23rd October—

Friday 27th October 

Start of half term 2 

Monday 30th October 

REMEMBER 
Book School Meals by 

3.30PM ON  
WEDNESDAYS!  

PLEASE  
CLEAR YOUR DEBTS  

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE  

Please remember Key Stage 1 
(Ruby & Emerald class) need to 

order lunches  from the 
‘Afternoon’ section as to avoid  

being charged incorrectly. 

Gabriela achieved 

‘Highly commended’  

in her freestyle dance 

examination 

—Well Done Gabriela! 

‘Heroes and Villains’ 
This term each class 
will be exploring this 

theme in different ways 
and we have lots of 
exciting learning op-

portunities 
planned. 

Please click 
on the link 

below for more details: 
http://

stdavids.eschools.co.u
k/website/

Individual School Photo’s 
Tempest will be coming in on 

the morning of Wednesday 

20th September 2017.  

Please ensure children are in 

full school uniform! 

Jack Kelly  
completed the library summer read-

ing challenge and was awarded with a 
medal and certificate 
—Great work Jack! 

Welcome Back!  I hope you have had an enjoyable summer.   

The children have certainly had lots of exciting stories to share.   

 It is lovely to see so many children returning to school, looking so smart in their school 

uniform and shoes. Can you please ensure that all children have their PE kit in school for 

Monday as we will begin our PE sessions again at the start of next week.   

In school will do everything we can to help your child to do their best and to feel happy 

settled and secure.  Let us know if we can support you in any way.  Remember we operate 

an open door policy – if you need to chat to the class teacher for more than a few minutes 

please feel free to book an appointment with your child’s class teacher/teaching assistant 

if you have concerns or need support, help or advice.  

Welcoming our New Class Teacher in Sapphire 
My name is Ms Louise Jones  and  before giving birth to twins Maisy and Joel at the end 

of last year, I had been working as a KS2 class teacher at Woodwater Academy.  I am 
now returning  from maturity leave and I am very excited to be joining you at St David’s, 
every Monday, as the Year 3/4 class teacher (job share).  I will also be leading PE within 
the school.  I am really looking forward to getting to know you all and I have lots of ex-

citing learning opportunities for us to share. 

Mobile Phones 

Reminder—Mobile 

phones must not be 

brought into school, 

unless your child walks 

to and from school 

alone. 

FOUND 

If anyone has lost a 
little black & white toy 
dog called Jess. He is 

being kept safe in the school 
office, but is desperate to be 

reunited with it’s owner! 

http://stdavids.eschools.co.uk/website/classes/143690
http://stdavids.eschools.co.uk/website/classes/143690
http://stdavids.eschools.co.uk/website/classes/143690
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THE RAMP DOOR WILL 
BE LOCKED AT 9AM 

SHARP . 

 

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD 
BE IN CLASS & SEATED 

READY FOR  

REGISTRATION BEFORE 

9am 

 

WE ARE REQUIRED TO 

RECORD ANYONE  

ARRIVING AFTER 9am 
AS 

LATE. 

 

 

St David’s CE Primary School,  

Dinham Road, Exeter EX4 4EE , Tel: (01392) 255569, email: stdavids@ventrus.org.uk 

STAR AWARDS 

 

We are looking forward 
to lots of reading  

certificates being handed 
out in the coming weeks! 

 

 

 

Ruby Year 1: Taseen—because of the effort he has put in during his first week back at school. 

Taseen has worked really well during phonics and has produced some beautiful writing.  Well 

done and thank you Taseen! 

Emerald Year 2: Ollie—has settled into class quickly and with ease.  He has become part of the team 

in such a happy and friendly manner.  Welcome! 

Sapphire Year 3: Krzysztof—has settled into Sapphire class with maturity and eagerness to learn.  He 

has produced some great maths work this week, showing some greater depth thinking and 

reasoning. 

 

Year 4: Charlie— has worked very hard in maths this week, showing enthusiasm and having a 

go at some tricky numbers.  Keep up the perseverance Charlie. 

 

Diamond Year 5: —because of the efforts she has put in during her first week in Diamond class.  Ruby 

has been very enthusiastic and has consistently put her hand up to share her fantastic ideas. 

 

Year 6: Matthew S-H—because of the energetic and enthusiastic manner in which he has 

begun Year 6.  Well done and thank you Matthew! 

 


